
From: John Oakley <John.Oakley@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 Oct 2022 05:25:29
To: dms.myemails@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Invalid Planning Application 2022/1912
Attachments: 

From: Wendy Sapsed | Waveney Tree Specialists < wendy@waveneytrees.co.uk> 
Sent: 13 October 2022 08:51 
To: Planning (SNC) < Planning.snc@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Invalid Planning Application 2022/1912 
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
The estimated finish height re Japonica Cottage's apple tree, Pulham will be around 10ft 
(3metres). 
If there is any other information that you require, please do let us know. 
  
Best Regards 
  
Wendy 
on behalf of Alan Garnham 
  
  
  
                  Aldersyde Cottage, Low Street, Hoxne, Eye, Suffolk. IP21 5AS 
                  W:  www.waveneytrees.co.uk
  
  
The information contained in this E-MAIL and any attachments is confidential and intended solely 
for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you 
may not disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of it without the prior 
agreement or consent of the sender.  If you have received this email in error please notify the 
sender by replying by email or by telephone (01379 668636) and then remove from your system. 
Please note that any views or opinion presented in this email are solely those of the author and 
do not necessarily represent those of the company. The company accepts no liability for any 
damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. 
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